
 
Welcome to the latest Newsletter of this summer term.  School closes at 3.30pm on Friday 26

th
 May for 

half-term, and re-opens on Monday 5
th

 June.  

Gardening Day 

We managed to get some gardening done around the showers – photos showing everyone working hard will 

soon be available to view on our website.  A big thank you for the donations of patio pots and plants.  

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 2017 

Thank you for the many Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

Vouchers we have received so far.  If you still have 

any please send in your vouchers by 30
th

 June, so we 

can order brand new cooking and/or  sports 

equipment for school. A collection box is in the 

school reception area.   

 

 

 

 

School Uniform Orders for September 

Today pupils will be bringing home a form to order school uniform for September.  Please note there has 

been a slight price increase by the manufacturer.  Orders need to be in school by MONDAY 5
TH

 JUNE so as 

to arrive by the end of term. All uniform can be paid for when collected.  

Smart black shoes should be worn, not trainers or pumps.  Long hair should be tied back. 

Please could we ask that your child still brings a coat/jacket to school as we have had several 

children shivering at playtimes due to the cold wind, even on a sunny day.   

Hopefully after half term the sun will return! Please remember to send your child with a sun hat to wear 

at playtimes. If you wish for your child to wear sun cream then send it into school clearly labelled with 

your child’s name, for your child to put on themselves. Please remind your child that they are not to share 

their sun cream with other children. Thank you.   

 

 

Headteacher Awards 

  Week ending  5 May 2017 Week ending 12 May 2017 

Calder Class:     Whole Class Calder Class:     Toby Gilmore 

Hodder Class:   Samuel Wolfenden Hodder Class:   Sienna 

Ribble Class:     Zach Ives Ribble Class:     Luka Sabanovic 

Wyre Class:       Minnie Maguire Wyre Class:       All Year 6 
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Copies of our newsletters and other useful information can be found on our website www.ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk 

Diary of Dates: 

19
th

 May Wyre Class Sharing Assembly 

19
th

 May PTFA EVENT – 80s Disco and Gin Bar 7.30pm Ribchester Village Hall 

23
rd

 May Sacramental Program meeting for Catholic Pupils in Ribble (3.30pm) 

24
th

 May Meeting for Parents of the New Intake 6.30pm (September 2017)  

Friday 26
th

 May School closes for Half-Term holidays 

Monday 5
th

 June School re-opens 

8
th

 June Oral Health Survey of 5 year old children (consent forms sent to those 

asked to take part) 

9
th

 June Bags2Schools Collection Day 

13
th

 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

14
th

 June Sports Day  

16
th

 June Calder & Hodder Class Trip – Clitheroe Castle 

20
th

 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

21
st

 June Alternative Sports Day  

27
th

 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

30
th

 June  Ribble Class Assembly 

4
th

 July Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

5
th

 July PTFA Summer Fair  

6
th

 July Longridge High School Maths Challenge (2.30pm – 4:00pm) 

11
th

 July Longridge High School Summer Concert (9.00am – 10.30am) - Wyre Class 

11
th

 July Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

12
th

 July Longridge High School Sports Day –Year 5  

18
th

 July Ribfest Performance (3.45pm)  

21
st

 July End of School Year.  Leavers service at St Wilfrid’s Church (2pm).  After the 

service we will return to school and children can be dismissed early. 

Diary dates and additional information can be viewed on the School Events page of the website: 

www.ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk/events/ 

After School Clubs  

         Monday: Body-Zorbing with ProSport (24
th

 April – 22
nd

 May)    

             Tuesday:  French Club with Mrs Sweeten-Dewhurst (Year 1 – 6) 

            Wednesday: Multi-sports (whole school – 3
rd

 May, 10
th

 May, 17
th

 May, 24
th

 May, 7
th 

June) 

   Thursday  Drama Club with Ribcaged (27
th

 April - 25
th

 May) 

Fairtrade Friday – Afternoon break 

Carton of Juice = 30p Biscuit = 20p 

 Friday 9
th

 June        Friday 7
th

 July  

 
Thank you to our supporters (20 in total) who’ve raised £21.48 of free donations in the last 30 days.  

 £336.73 RAISED IN TOTAL 

If you’re not already set up as a supporter it’s easy to do, just visit 

 https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 
 

 




